Kindergarten Homework & News
January 17, 2017
The days are beginning to grow a little longer, but winter is still here!  Make sure your student dresses warmly for recess and a possible fire drill.

We will complete reading and math assessments for the remainder of January.  Progress Reports will go home on January 24.  We will send any potential “Possible Retention” letters by the end of February.

Last Friday, January 13, we honored Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. with a Silent Peace March at 2:00 pm.  You may see it at https://animoto.com/play/wCb4uub9nW1e2xqcfpbtDQ. 

Monday, January 23, will be our last day of Dance with Ms. Peele.  Music classes will begin at J. T. Barber, with Ms. Van Ord, the week of January 30.  

Topics This Month:  Winter weather/animals and penguins.
Important Dates to Remember
Progress Reports:  Tuesday, January 24, 2017

No School:  Monday, January 30, 2017
Early Dismissal:  Friday, February 17, 2017

No School:  Monday, February 20, 2017
Kindergarten Registration:  Friday, February 17, 2017

Homework
Monday night
 “Sport Subtraction” (attached)
Tuesday night
 “Fun in the Sun” (attached)
Wednesday night  “Add all the cute PETS” (attached)
Thursday night  “Fox in a Box” (attached)[image: image1.png]



